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Friendship Day.

Last Friday the children participated in lots of activities which helped them to understand different ways of being a friend to others. The emphasis of this day has been developing and improving friendships on all levels. Whilst supporting the children to deepen their awareness of what makes relationships good, there is also a focus on what makes relationships poor and how we can deal with and improve these- the issue of bullying is an important one.

As parents you can help by talking with your child and support them in understanding the difference between being bullied and maybe having a disagreement with a friend or someone being unkind to them once.

It is of paramount importance to us that our children are happy in school-If for any reason, you  know your child is unhappy, whether that be for friendship reasons or otherwise, please come and speak to a member of staff-We will do all we can to help resolve the issue for your child.      

Healthy Schools  Bronze Award.

Last week we received this special award and we are already working towards the Silver Award.

Earlier this year we were awarded a Bronze Star for school travel plan. As part of this programme the children saw a road safety workshop called ‘Box Clever’.
Global Road Safety Week.

This week is Global Road Safety Week and the children will be exploring road safety. We will be making links with some schools in other parts of the world and finding out how their children get to school safely.

This week’s Achievement certificates went to the following pupils:

	1K
	Dzifa
	1N
	Freddy

	2B
	Hailey
	2S
	Oliwier

	3M
	Francisco
	3R
	Rihanna

	4C
	Sienna
	4T
	Jacqie

	5O
	Tyriq
	5L
	Aaron

	6C
	Ami
	6E
	Victoria


At assembly we also awarded certificates to the children who made a special effort to be a good friend and to those who have been remembering to always have good manners.

Around The world Day

A very big thank you to all of you who  supported our Around the World Day and after school Easter celebration.
New After School Clubs
Look out for news on the cookery and chess clubs that will starting shortly.

Please contact Mr Henry if you would like to take part in his parents Fitness class.

Can anyone who has ‘green fingers’ and would like to get involved in a Gardening Club please get in touch with  Miss Taylor.

Please remember if you have children participating in an after school club you must make arrangements for their brothers or sisters to be collected as these children must not be left unsupervised after school. Parents are welcome to wait at the main reception area and not in corridors or where sessions are taking place. 
Baseball Caps.

It’s sensible for the children to wear a cap or hat in the sunny weather. A cap with the school shield is available from the uniform shop in Wood Green. Baseball caps with other badges or logos are not allowed in school.  

This week the Big Question is:
“Is it more important to be a friend or have a friend?”
